
Jonesville Downtown Development Authority 

Minutes of September 13, 2016  
 

Present: Don Toffolo, Chris Fast (Arrived at 7:42 a.m.), Ron Gow, Abe Graves, Gale Fix, Joe 

Ruden and Robert Snow 

 

Absent: Penny Sarles and Don Germann   

 

Also Present: Manager Gray 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:32 a.m.  

 

The agenda was approved as presented.  

 

Mayor Snow and Manager Gray will be making a presentation to the Hillsdale County Board of 

Commissioners on September 27, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. The presentation will consist of information 

regarding the Tax Increment Financing (TIFA) used by the Jonesville DDA and LDFA.   

 

The north parking lot will have three portions of the decorative concrete repaired that have been 

damaged.   

 

Manager Gray provided project updates for the Rail Trail, Heritage Lane, and new businesses 

moving into the downtown area.   

 

Mayor Snow thanked everyone for their years of service on the DDA and announced that this would 

be his final DDA meeting due to his retirement.  

 

Discussion ensued regarding the Klein Tool building.  

 

The next scheduled meeting will be November 8, 2016 at 7:30 a.m. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:06 a.m. with a tour of the Klein Tool building.  

 

Submitted by, 

 

 

 

Cynthia D. Means 

Clerk  


